Weekly Family Update
Week of October 28 - November 1, 2024

Hello KOTR Families!

Welcome to our school weekly newsletter! We are pleased to share some exciting updates and
important information with you.

From the Classroom

Some artwork from the grade 4 class

Volunteers Needed!

Holiday Maker Market, Saturday, November 16th: Sign up https://volunteersignup.org/Q4HP8

Scholastic Book Fair, Thursday, November 28th/Friday, November 29th: Sign up -
https://volunteersignup.org/RCWLE


https://volunteersignup.org/Q4HP8
https://volunteersignup.org/RCWLE

Halloween Reminders

On Thursday, October 31st, students are welcome to wear costumes, or orange and black, if
they wish.

The following are not permitted:

Masks or other elements of a costume that cover the face (makeup is ok)

Weapons or other accessories that depict violence (guns, swords, knives, etc.)

Inflatable costumes

When considering your Halloween costume, have fun and be safe, but also be
respectful. Portraying stereotypes perpetuates harmful narratives, and making a joke out
of cultural, racial, sexual or gender-based identities will not be permitted. If you or your
child are not sure about their costume choice, please ask ahead of time

ICYMI (In case you missed it):

Please visit our school website for past Family Updates with information on:

Remembrance Day Slideshow
Arts Canterbury Open House

October Building the Bridge Home Learning Resources

Kars on the Rideau Second Annual Holiday Maker Market

Please see the KOTR Family Calendar for Upcoming Events!

Take good care,

Erin and Lara
Principal and Vice-Principal
Kars on the Ri P
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